Valentine’s Day
Dear Parents,


We will have our Valentine’s Day party Wedensday, February 10th at 2:45 p.m.  Your child will need to make a Valentine box at home.  You could use a shoe box, Kleenex box, cereal box, etc.  It should be small enough to place on your child’s desk.  Encourage your child to decorate his/her box.  He or She might want to use wrapping paper, construction paper, tissue paper, ribbon, foil, stickers, hearts, doilies, etc.  Please be sure to make an opening on the top large enough for Valentines and candy to fit through.  If you are unable to decorate a box, please let me know, and your child can make one at school during recess.  Please send your child’s decorated box on Wednesday Morning.  
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During our party, we will have a Valentine exchange.  Please have your child bring in one Valentine for each child in our class (we have 19 students).  I hope you can join us for the party! I know we will have a great time!
Thank you for your help!

Hannah Duethman
Mrs. Duethmans’ Class List

	Lilly
	Aiden

	Agrata
	Madhu

	McKenna
	Greyson

	Gus
	Matthew

	TJ
	Sydney

	Aadish
	Dharshan

	Vandana
	Milin

	Abdul
	Nathan

	Likhitha
	Alexis

	Jaya
	


